The Financial Supervision Commission has been notified by the Bank of Greece about extended suspension of payments by the insurance undertakings "INTERNATIONAL LIFE, Life Insurance Company SA" and "INTERNATIONAL LIFE, General Insurance Company SA"

"In accordance with Article 633 (1) in connection with Article 624 (2) of the Code on Insurance the Financial Supervision Commission informs all interested parties that the competent authority of Greece (Bank of Greece), with Decisions № 214/1/13.1.2017 and № 214/2/13.1.201, extended until 28 February 2017 the suspension of payments by the insurance undertakings "INTERNATIONAL LIFE, Life Insurance Company SA" and "INTERNATIONAL LIFE, General Insurance Company SA".  
The suspension of payments had initially been enforced on the aforementioned undertakings with Decisions № 185/1/12.5.2016 and № 193/1/27.7.2016, and extended until 16 January 2017 with Decisions № 207/2/29.11.2016 and № 207/3/29.11.2016."    
